
View this email in your browser

COLORADO SUPREME COURT RULES THAT 30-DAY NOTICE
PROVISION ON CARES ACT COVERED PROPERTIES STILL

APPLIES
May 15, 2023

The  Colorado  Supreme  Court  issued  an  opinion  on  May  15,  2023  stating  that  the  30-day  notice

requirement for nonpayment of rent and nonrenewal/Notices to Vacate established in the CARES Act has

no expiration date. This means that if your property would have been covered by the CARES Act, you

must  provide  residents  with  a  30-day  notice  for  non-payment  and  30-day  minimum  notice  for  non-

renewals/Notices to Vacate.

Cases that have been filed with the Court on properties that would have been subject to the CARES Act

using a 10-day notice will need to be dismissed and a new 30-day notice served on the residents.

For clients that have continued to use 30-day notices based on instructions from their lenders or specific

County requirements, please continue to do so.

We do not know what the Courts or tenant advocates will do with this ruling. It is possible this ruling could

impact prior cases. We will notify you if any issues are raised.
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